
MINUTES MVUDSS BOARD MEETING 5/17/17


IN ATTENDANCE:  S. Baranick (SB); J. Hansell (JH); T. Jadwin (TJ); R. Schemp (RS)

ABSENT:  M. Feeney (MFe)

 

1.  Wheatfield Park


As stated in prior Board meeting minutes, June 19, 2017 will not be available for Monday league 
games at BLD.  Our league schedule has been modified to accommodate that change. 
In the event that we need to play games on that date, we have obtained permission from Wheatfield 
Park personnel to use those fields on that date.  SB indicated that he gave a completed copy of the 
required application form to Tammy at Wheatfield.


JH indicated that he sent an e-mail to Stephanie Hopkins at SSUSA on Monday, 5/17, providing 
information to her about Wheatfield (and the specific 6/19 date) and inquiring whether our insurance 
coverage can be extended to that location, and, if so, if there's an associated cost.  JH has not yet heard 
back from Hopkins.



